
 

 

 
Local Residents – Come Along and Have Your Say 

 
 

BRANDWOOD WARD 

MEETING 
 

 

Wednesday 15 March 2017 

at 6.30pm at 

Manningford Hall, Bells Lane, 

Druids Heath B14 5RY 

 
Main items for discussion will be; 

• Druids Heath Regeneration 

- information & consultation 

• Local Innovation Fund Update 

 
 
 
 

Please inform us if you have any access issues or special/particular requirements as soon as 
possible on the contact details below 

Contact: Kay Thomas, Community Governance Manager, Tel: 0121 675 5664 

                    

mailto:kay.thomas@birmingham.gov.uk

